Operation Financial Freedom
Introduction:
Many of our Oklahoma Baptist families struggle with increasing loads of debt and financial bondage. Because of this our churches also struggle to be financially healthy and to fund an aggressive ministry. The BGCO Family Ministry “Think Family” initiative and Stewardship/Cooperative Program Ministry desire to partner with Directors of Missions in this effort to help our churches free individuals and families from the burden of debt and financial strain. As families experience financial freedom through principles of Biblical stewardship, so will our churches. Healthy families in healthy churches will allow our pastors to focus on leading our churches to become true Acts 1:8 churches.
Our desire is to make materials for Biblically-based training in financial freedom available to every church in our state. The course material selected for this training is Dave Ramsey’s Financial Peace University (FPU) curriculum which is published by The Lampo Group.
Outline of the strategy: 

· Financial Peace materials will be introduced to Directors of Missions in February 2006.

· Directors of Missions will be given opportunity to train pastors in their associations using the Financial Peace University between March and August of 2006. Associations desiring to schedule a Financial Peace orientation for pastors may do so through Kent Choate, Family Ministry Specialist or Bob Shelton, Stewardship/Cooperative Program Specialist.
· In July of 2006 the BGCO will mail Financial Peace information to all Pastors in the state encouraging them to offer Financial Peace University in their church. Churches desiring to schedule a Financial Peace launch Sunday may do so through Kent Choate, Family Ministry Specialist or Bob Shelton, Stewardship/Cooperative Program Specialist.

Costs and Materials:
· The Financial Peace University participant’s kits may be ordered at a cost of $ 90.00 per family from The Lampo Group by contacting Ken Munday or John DiModica at 877-378-2667. Please tell them you are with the BGCO.
· Any association or church offering the Financial Peace University and purchasing 10 or more participant kits for their first FPU course will receive, at no additional cost, a Teaching Kit which includes course DVD’s. Churches ordering less than 10 participants kits can purchase the Leadership kit for ½ price or $145. Upon request the BGCO will reimburse the church for the cost of this kit. Please contact the Family Ministry or the Stewardship office for information.
Special Offer for Pastors and Directors of Missions:
· Any pastor completing a FPU course led by their Director of Missions will receive reimbursement for their participant’s kit upon completion of the course. These reimbursements should be requested by the DOM.
For more information contact:
· Bob Shelton, Stewardship/Cooperative Program Specialist

405-942-3000 x4561

bshelton@bgco.org
